

ĐỀ SỐ 1

I. Circle the word of which the underlined sound is pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|--------------------------------|---------------------|------------------|---------------------|
| 1. a. <u>a</u> go | b. fl <u>a</u> t | c. m <u>a</u> n | d. h <u>a</u> ppy |
| 2. a. w <u>a</u> sh | b. l <u>a</u> te | c. w <u>a</u> nt | d. qu <u>a</u> lity |
| 3. a. b <u>u</u> tt <u>o</u> n | b. c <u>u</u> p | c. p <u>u</u> lp | d. p <u>u</u> t |
| 4. a. s <u>u</u> nbathe | b. prod <u>u</u> ct | c. f <u>u</u> n | d. incl <u>u</u> de |

II. Choose the correct answer for each sentence

- I put my hat onprotect my face from the sunlight.
a. for b. in order to c. on order to
- Lan is notto be in my class.
a. very old b. old enough c. enough old
- Ido it for you. I promise.
a. will b. should c. would
- We were surprisedthat news.
a. hearing b. hear c. to hear
- This beautiful boxfrom recycled paper.
a. made b. was made c. making
- John is interestedthe history of Vietnam.
a. in b. on c. at
- Do you mindthese letters for me?
a. send b. to send c. sending
- Would you mind if Iyour bike?
a. borrow b. borrowed c. to borrow
- Paris is famous for its
a. Eiffel Tower b. Big Ben Clock c. Statue of Liberty
- Do you know howfire without using the matches?
a. make b. to make c. making
- Lien wanteda letter to her friend in France.
a. sending b. sends c. to send
- My son's really afraiddogs.
a. of b. for c. with
- I haven't seen Johnhe got married.

a. since b. before c. by

14 The man to the principal is my form teacher.

- A. talks B. talk C. talked D. talking

15 We have lived here years.

- A. for B. from C. at D. since

16. Would you mind if I a photo?

- A. takes B. take C. took D. taken

17. He has worked with the computer early morning.

- A. for B. from C. since D. until

18. It is dangerous in this river.

- A. swim B. swam C. swimming D. to swim

19. Please tell me to get to the bus station.

- A. why B. which C. what D. how

20. Mary in a small house in the countryside.

- A. lives B. live C. living D. lived

21. Would you mind putting out you cigarette? ~

- A. No, thanks. B. No, of course not C. No, I wouldn't. D. No, I don't.

22. The train at the station yet.

- A. didn't arrive B. hasn't arrived C. isn't arriving D. doesn't arrive

III. Rewrite the sentences.

1. They built our house two years ago. (passive)

Our house

2. We often buy new clothes for our children on Tet. (passive)

New clothes

3. Columbus discovered America in the 15th century.

America

4. I've never talked to a more interesting person than him.

He is

IV. Write sentences with given words

1. Nam / play / piano / 7 o'clock / last night

.....

2. they / go / HCM city / next month.

.....

V. Read the text then do the task below

It was the first time Jim went to HCM city with his parents. When the plane landed at Tan San Nhat airport, the day was fine. There was a bright sun, and the sky was cloudless and blue. It is said that HCM city is the city of sunshine.

They took a taxi to the Rex Hotel, a very big hotel in the city center. After checking in, they went upstairs to their room on the fifth floor. Jim was happy to see the sight of the city. Through the window of the bedroom, he could see the beautiful picture of the city. It was marvelous to see the city sparkling in colorful light at night.

Jim visited many of the places of interest such as Nha Rong Harbour, Dam Sen Park, Suoi Tien and Saigon Water Park. HCM city is famous for shopping malls. Jim bought a lot of souvenirs for his friends at Saigon Tourist Centre.

The next evening, the whole family walked along the streets, then came into a well-known vegetarian restaurant to enjoy delicious food. It was really wonderful.

True false

1.Their room was on the sixth floor.
2.Jim visited many places and bought a lot of souvenirs.

Answer the questions:

1. Did they take a bus to the hotel from the airport?

.....

2. Where could he see the beautiful picture of the city?

.....

3. Where did Jim's family have dinner?

.....